June 10, 1966

Dear Mr, President:

I thought you might want these copies of photographs
of the surface of the moon taken by the Surveyor 1
spacecralt,

These and other photographs will be distributed to
the scientific community of the world in the hope
that they will contribute to cur combined knowledge
of the lunar surface.

1 have the stromg feeling that if we are wise and
earnest, what is happening in outer space can heslp
us live better together on earth,

Sincerely,

His Excellency

Antonin Novotny

President of the Csechoslovak
Socialist Republic
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